
Defra responds to Wild Justice
challenge: releasing gamebirds on
protected sites
Defra will review the way in which the release of gamebirds on or near
protected sites in England is managed following a proposed legal challenge.

http://www.government-world.com/defra-responds-to-wild-justice-challenge-releasing-gamebirds-on-protected-sites/
http://www.government-world.com/defra-responds-to-wild-justice-challenge-releasing-gamebirds-on-protected-sites/
http://www.government-world.com/defra-responds-to-wild-justice-challenge-releasing-gamebirds-on-protected-sites/

